
Y1 Topic 
Historical  

Heroes 
 
As part of our topic 
this half term we 
have looked at      
historical heroes 
who have been  into 
space. The children 
took  inspiration 
from this to design 
and make a space   
project at home.  
 
We were  delighted 
with what the      
children produced 
and want to thank all 
the parents for their 
support with this 
wonderful work.  
 
Well done Year 1! 
 

 
Mrs Coles  

& Mrs Marsh 

Care Plans 

We are currently updating the care plans for children in school who have medical needs or long term 

medication.  If this applies to your child, you should receive a Care Plan form to complete in the near  

future.  We would be grateful if you could complete and return the form as soon a 

possible.  

There will also be information about the expiry dates of any medication we 

have.  Please make a note in your diaries about this! If you have any questions do not 

hesitate to contact Mrs McLoughlin. 

10th February 2017 



LUNCHTIME SUPERVISOR VACANCY 

St Wilfrid’s Primary School has a vacancy for a temporary Lunchtime Supervisor to start as soon as      

possible. No experience is necessary. The hours are 11.45am to 1.15pm Monday to Friday during term 

time, £8.25 per hour Living Wage. The successful candidate will be required to pass an Enhanced          

Disclosure and Barring check. 

Please contact Anne or Alison in the school office on 0114 2365529 for more information. 

Building Confident Parents Course 
 
Following the success of the Building Confident Parents course 
which we ran during the Autumn Term, we will be starting a new 
group on Tuesday 14th March.  There are a very limited number of places     available as we have given 
places to those who were on the waiting list.  Please see attached flyer.  If you are interested or have any 
questions, please contact Mrs McLoughlin directly (see flyer). 
 
Parents find the course supportive, though provoking and enjoyable.  We hope you can join us! 

Prayer of the Week 

Dear Jesus 

We pray for all the refugees that don’t have a home. 

We also pray that they are being looked after by 

CAFOD. 

Please pray for the wonderful people who help the 

sick such as CAFOD, nurses and doctors. 

Look after our elders who are having operations and 

everyone who has an illness or disease. 

Amen 

Olivia and Annabelle   Y5 

Bronze Awards 

Well done to Imogen,  

Joseph, Ophelia and Orla 

[Y2/3] for gaining 50 core value stickers  and    

being awarded their Bronze Awards. 

Golden Broom 

Well done to Y2 class for winning the Golden Broom 

this week. 

Good luck everyone for next week! 



Taylor Shaw 

Traditional roast lunch; Yorkshire pudding and 

gravy, with super tasty homemade tootie fruitie 

ice cream .  

Always a winner ! 

After School Clubs—Picking Up Reminder 

We would be grateful if parents/carers could arrive a few minutes before the end of after school activities 

so that children are collected promptly when the club has finished. There is often no supervision for     

children after this time. We thank you for your support. 








